
Please join us for the return of the 

15th Annual “Snowman Tea” 
Benefiting 

The Eric Hartwell Foundation 

Sat, April 22, 2023 
1:30-4:00 p.m. 

St. Patrick Catholic Parish 
Parish Life Center 
710 Rickett Road  

Brighton, MI, 48116  

The Eric Hartwell Foundation is a non-profit charita-
ble foundation created in memory of Eric Hartwell, a 
9 yr old (diagnosed with a rare form of leukemia and 
passing away on December 6, 2004) with the goal of 
providing support to make days happier and brighter 

for children diagnosed with pediatric blood cancers and 
blood disorders who are undergoing treatment at UofM’s C.S. Mott Children’s Hospital in Ann Arbor, MI.  
These needs are identified by working closely with the Child and Family Life Team, Nursing Staff, and the Of-
fice of Community Relations. 
 

The hospital has shared that our support contributes toward improving patient treatment and outcome by our 
providing gift cards to buy various craft materials for the activity room and use at bedside —  books, and mu-
sical instruments, both which become incredibly powerful distractions from treatment or boredom — gaming 
systems — iPads for children receiving bone marrow transplants so they can communicate with their schools, 
classmates, family and friends — gift cards to Kroger which enable the  Family Life Specialists to go out to the 
patient’s schools to help educate their classmates about their treatment and to welcome them back to the 
classroom — enhanced information binders for newly diagnosed patients (that parents bring on every visit) — 
providing iPads for Child and Family staff so they can take pictures and videos of families and create postings 
on the internet that the children can share with their families & friends, and a laptop to create legacy videos 
— funding monthly and special event cookie decorating packages — established an annual  ‘Eric Hartwell Excel-
lence in ‘Pediatric Hematology-Oncology Nursing Award,’ with the recipient chosen by their nurse and doctor 
peers for all they do to provide the best patient/family experience and outcome.   
 

Please know we are continuously recognized and thanked by top administrators, doctors, and staff working at 
C.S. Mott Children’s Hospital. We are making a difference! We could not do this without the generous support 
of YOU — our families, friends, and sponsors in the community. We truly appreciate your support!!! YOU ARE 
HELPING US TO MAKE A MEANINGFUL DIFFERENCE!   
 

Go to www.erichartwellfoundation.com for more information 

$35.00 per person (can only accept cash or check) 
 

Includes afternoon tea, silent auction & raffle  
Wear your favorite tea party hat for a chance to win prize for best hats!! 

 
RSVP by April 14th, 2023.  Please call Sharon Gross at 810-623-6017 in  

advance to confirm space availability.  Make checks payable to: 
“The Eric Hartwell Foundation” 

Mail checks and your RSVP to:  3154 Skyview Court, Brighton, MI 48114 


